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• Lego club will be running after the eating portion of lunch in the library. You are also welcome to 

come read a book during this time. 
• Remember that coding club will run on Wednesday only this week. 
• Are you interested in Gordon Head clothing? Grade 8s, are you interested in getting a grade 8 

hoodie with the cool “25” on the back with everyone’s name? This Friday is the deadline for ordering 
these, regular hoodies, t-shirts and band shirts. Please let your family know they have an email with 
the link for ordering.   

• Halloween earrings will be 50% off tomorrow and Thursday! Don’t miss this spooktacular sale: Find 
us in the gathering space before the first bell and grab your favourite Halloween designs at half the 
price! 

• In Basketball:  
• Boys 8 rec. team had a win and a loss in their games after school yesterday. The team played well 

and are looking forward to their next games. 
• Boys 8 comp. team played well yesterday but were narrowly defeated by a good Cedar Hill team. 

The team is jelling and is trending in the right direction as the season progresses. 
• Girls 7/8 comp. team did their best against last year’s girls champions from SMUS. The girls worked 

hard and managed a few successes on the court. They are steadily improving as they continue their 
season tomorrow after school. 

• There is an important meeting today for the girls gr. 6/7 rec. team. Please meet in Ms. May’s room at 
recess to discuss rides to today’s game at Cedar Hill and to receive your jerseys. 

• Girls 6/7 comp. team travels to Monterey to play a 5PM game tonight.  


